Carla Hoekzema

From: Tina Carter <riesling777@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 2:53 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments pertaining to the proposed tree code amendments on 1/6/22 agenda

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello everyone,
This email is in support of the Protective Tree Code Amendments on the 1/6/22 agenda.
We simply need to protect our trees. These code amendments are excellent steps toward this goal.

These amendments are in keeping with the codes of surrounding jurisdictions; they are not drastic. More trees in Shoreline will be protected in the future - so critical to the future of
our community, as it will help keep Shoreline cool in summer and help filter the air.

We need to show that Shoreline values our trees and our environment. Maybe this can help other communities. It is absolutely in the best interest of everyone who lives in
Shoreline.

Best regards,

Tina Carter

15311 Ashworth PI N
Shoreline, WA 98133

You become responsible forever for what you’ve tamed.
-- Antoine de Saint-Exupéry

When you are older, you realize that everything else is nothing compared to drawing and painting.
--- David Hockney



